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Sign-up for QOCU's annual Holiday Skip-A-Payment program
by November 21st!  

 
 

You will have the opportunity to skip December's payment on
any QOCU loan (excluding home equity & credit card) to help

pay for holiday expenses.
 

For more details or to complete a skip-a-payment request,
click here.

 
 

Some restrictions apply. Contact the credit union for details.

Members with a QOCU Christmas Club account will get to enjoy all
that savings soon!
Christmas Club funds will be transferred into members' savings accounts
on Friday, November 7, and will be available that day for withdrawal.  If
you need the funds sooner, there is a $10 early withdrawal fee.

Put Some Extra Jingle In Your Next Christmas!
Nothing makes Christmas more merry than a little extra "jingle" in
your account!
Open a Christmas Club Account anytime with no minimum balance.
Funds can be deducted right from your paycheck weekly, bi-weekly or
monthly, and you'll earn a higher dividend rate on this account while you
save. Stop in or call the Credit Union to get yours started today!

  
  
Quaker Oats Credit Union's 62nd Annual
Meeting was held on September 27, 2014
at the credit union. A total of 34 members
were present including staff and board
members. The Chairperson thanked all of

the membership for their business and loyalty to the credit union. 
He also asked for any members interested in being on the board to
inquire with a current board member or to the credit union. 
 
No board members were up for re-election.
 
There were eight winners of our cash prize drawings. $300 in cash
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Mark Your
Calendar! 

 
Monday, Oct. 13    

Office closed
for Columbus Day

Friday, Nov. 7    
Christmas Club funds

transferred in to savings
 
 

Thursday, Nov. 27    
& Friday, Nov. 28  
Office closed for the
Thanksgiving holiday 

 
Wednesday, Dec. 24
& Thursday, Dec. 25

Office closed  
for the Christmas holiday

 
Wednesday, Dec. 31

  
& Thursday, Jan. 1,

2015
Office closed



prizes was disbursed among these eight winners.
 
Sign-up for our e-newsletters to ensure you stay up-to-date on
future credit union events.

Say Hello to the Sprint Credit Union
               Member Discount   
 
If you're looking to save on your wireless bill, then it
might be time to say hello to the Sprint Credit Union
Member Discount! As a member of Quaker Oats Credit
Union, you can save up to hundreds on your wireless
bill each year.
 
Ways you can save:

Get a 10% discount on select regularly priced Sprint monthly service
Have your activation fee on new lines waived (up to $36 in savings)
Have your upgrade fee waived (up to $36 in savings)
Use Corporate ID: NACUC_ZZM to claim your discount

3 Ways to Get Your Discount:

Call 877.SAVE.4CU877.SAVE.4CU 1-877-728-3428 and let them know
you're a credit union member and use one of the Corporate ID numbers
above.
Click LoveMyCreditUnion.org/Sprint 
Visit your nearest Sprint store

Start saving today with the Sprint Credit Union Member Discount!
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